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GREENLEAF

PRESSURIZED INSECT KILLER

FOR HOUSE & GARDEN

WITH PYRETHRINS, PIPERONYL BUTOXIDE, 
N-OCTYL BICYCLOHEPTENE DICARBOXIMIDE

FOR INSECTS THAT FLY OR CRAWL

CAUTION        EXPLOSIVE

DANGER           FLAMMABLE

DOMESTIC

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING.

REG. NO. 15394 P.C.P.ACT. 

GUARANTEE: 
Pyrethrins...................................0.25% 
Piperonyl Butoxide...........................0.80% 
N-octyl Bicycloheptene dicarboximide........0.40%

NET CONTENTS: 358 GRAMS (450 ml)

GREENLEAF GARDEN SUPPLIES
BOX 82338,

BURNABY, B.C. V5C 5P8

DIRECTIONS FOR USE:

SHAKE WELL BEFORE USING.  Hold container upright, aim spray
opening away from you and press button.

INDOORS:  FLIES, FLYING MOTHS, MOSQUITOES, GNATS, WASPS: Spray
toward center of room with circular motion, keeping spray 120 cm
from surfaces.  Spray average room for 10 seconds & close room
for 15 minutes.

ANTS, CRICKETS, ROACHES (WATERBUGS), SILVERFISH: Spray
baseboards, crevices, around plumbing openings, under & behind
cabinets, stoves, etc., hitting bugs directly.  Spray ant hills &



trail directly.

SPIDERS, CENTIPEDES: Spray corners, webs, crawling places,
hitting directly all visible pests.

CARPET BEETLES, CLOTHES MOTHS: Spray articles to be protected,
giving special attention to folds and seams.  Spray interior of
storage containers regularly every thirty days.

BEDBUGS: Spray mattress thoroughly especially around seams, folds
& tufts as well as bed frames and springs.  Spray baseboards,
walls and floor boards.  Repeat frequently.

OUTDOORS & HOUSE PLANTS:  This insecticide kills chewing insects
such as Japanese beetles, caterpillars & cabbage worms as well as
sucking insects such as aphids, red spider, thrips & leafhoppers,
which attack flower plants including: asters, petunias, roses,
dahlias, azalea, salvia, chrysanthemum, marigolds, gladiola,
delphiniums, begonias, iris, snapdragons, evergreens and
deciduous shrubs.

For best results spray early in morning or evening, or on a
cloudy day when air is still, never in direct sunlight or when
temperature is over 34 deg. C.  Using a low sweeping motion,
spraying at least 45 cm away from plants to avoid wetting
foliage, spray rows at the rate of one foot per second.  Use with
caution on new growth, young plants and tender foliage.

PRECAUTIONS:  KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  Do not puncture or
incinerate can.  Never place container where temperature exceeds
120'F.  Cover exposed food & utensils and remove pets when
spraying.  Avoid inhalation.  Avoid wetting surfaces.

FIRST AID:  If in eyes, call a doctor immediately.  Wash affected
part thoroughly.

Seller's guarantee shall be limited to the terms set out on the
label and subject thereto, the buyer assumes the risk to persons
or property arising from the use or handling of this product and
accepts the product on that condition.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not



liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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